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PARENTS’ EVENING 
Please remember next week is parents’ evening :- 

Tuesday 9th November – Red classes 

Wednesday 10th November – Blue classes 

Thursday 11th November – Green classes 

If you haven’t already, please make an appointment to meet your child’s class teacher. 

SCHOOL’S EXPECTATIONS 
Please respect our school rules and expectations.  They are in place to help everybody feel safe and 

ensure we have high expectations for our children. 

 No riding of bikes, scooters or electric scooters inside the school grounds. 

 No smoking. 

 No dogs. 

 No shouting/swearing/arguing 

 No parking in the staff car park. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

WELCOME BACK 
It’s nice to have all the children back at school and back in their usual routines.  We hope you enjoyed 

your half term break. 

 
POPPIES 

Remembrance day is an important event at this 

time of year.  From today we will be selling 

poppies.  50p probably needs to be the minimum 

and we always tell the children that they only 

need 1 poppy.  Obviously the more money you can 

contribute, the happier the British Legion would 

be and many more ex service men and their 

families will be helped 

 
CHILDREN IN NEED 

On Friday 19th November we will once again be 

supporting the Children In Need charity.  We are 

asking children to bring a £1 donation on the day 

and as the theme this year is ‘fancy dress’ 

children can wear their own clothes and we may 

give prizes to children who have actually come in 

‘fancy dress’.  We are hoping to have a lovely treat 

to share with you all on our website on that day. 

 


